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January 27, 2016

Watermill Master Association, Inc.
c/o Leland Management

6982 Lake Gloria Blvd.

Orlando, FL 32809

Reference: ATT job ID # 63E472484N Watermill
Re: Upcoming AT&T Installation Work in Your Community

Dear Community Members:

As a result of the tremendous growth in Internet and data usage, and our customers’ desire for
more and faster services, AT&T is upgrading its network in your neighborhood.

This upgrade will convert AT&T’s existing infrastructure to a new state-of-the-art fiber to the
home network. This investment in new infrastructure will require us to physically be on the

property performing our work. It will require some digging and installation of pedestals and
underground conduit at various locations.

This new network will allow for new services, faster Internet speeds, and greater reliability.
If you have any questions, please contact me at the number provided below if you have

questions regarding the upgrades. We look forward to bringing this exciting new state-of-the-
art technology to your neighborhood.

Sincerely,

Jennifer Lewer
ROW Coordinator/Sub-contractor AT&T Southeast
321-544-3998




